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6th September 2016 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
 

As part of the Key Stage 2 National Curriculum Physical Education (PE) programme, children are 

expected to learn to swim. This year the children in Year 4 will be going to St Cuthbert’s Primary 

School swimming pool. Classes will go swimming on the following afternoons: 

 

Adams- TUESDAYS (starting on the 13th September)  

Armstrong- WEDNESDAYS (starting on the 14th September)  

Newton- MONDAYS (starting on the 12th September) 
 

Boys: Swimming shorts/trunks, towel, goggles (optional), swimming hat (compulsory). 

 

Girls: Swimming costume, towel, goggles (optional), swimming hat (compulsory). 
 

We advise you to send your child in sensible shoes and to bring a coat. This is because they will be 

walking to St Cuthbert’s whatever the weather! If you have any questions about swimming please 

do not hesitate to ask a member of the Year 4 team.  

 

Please complete and return the slip below to your child’s current class 

teacher. 

 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Year 4 Team 
 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Swimming Lessons 

 

Name of child ____________________________________  Class ______________ 
 

I understand that my child will be having swimming lessons at St Cuthbert’s, on a weekly basis, as 

part of the KS2 National Curriculum PE programme. 
 

I understand that they will be supervised throughout their time out of school and will have taught 

swimming sessions in girl or boys only groups. 
 

I will ensure that they bring their kit every week and will inform a member of the Year 4 team if 

there are any medical issues that may affect my child’s participation. 
 

Signed ___________________________________ Parent/Carer 


